The Exchange Grapevine . EXCHANGE CUR DE LYNC

— Newsletter of The Exchange Club of Lynchburg, Virginia • lynchburgvaexchangeclub.org —

Eugene Wingfield will speak to the Club at the March 16th meeting about the Lynchburg Police Foundation.

The Exchange Club of Lynchburg celebrated its 80th birthday at the last meeting. In observance of the event, the Club paid for lunch for all members in attendance. Linda Cole provided a "birthday" cake for the event, and our longest-tenured members were recognized.



At left, our longest-tenured members (L-R): Richard Pugh, Fred Norvelle, Phil Brown, and Dick Byrne.

Our Youth of the Month, who will be recognized this Friday, is from Rustburg High School. She is Autumn Smith. Autumn is involved in student government, track and field, and is a member of the National Honor Society and the French Honor Society.

the Annual Exchange Club Golf Tournament is scheduled for Friday, April 27th at Ivy Hills Golf Course. Foursomes and hole sponsors are needed.

The Lynchburg Area Veterans' Council will be holding a craft show and Veterans appreciation day at the American Legion on Saturday, April 28th. The Exchange Club has reserved a table for our child abuse and prevention photo/ID photo activity. Volunteers will be needed to man the table.

The Council has also partnered with the Lighthouse Mission to assist in the renovation at a home at 901 Craddock Street. The home will be used to house homeless veterans and others from the community.

The annual CASA Shoe Sale will be held on Saturday, April 28th, at Heritage United Methodist Church. Come out, support CASA, and buy some shoes!

The Veterans' Parade will be held again this year at Liberty University. The date is November 10th, the Marine Corps birthday. The parade will be a salute to the Marine Corps.

· · Upcoming Events · ·

Regular Club Lunch Meeting March 16, 2018 at Noon Phase 2, 4009 Murray Place

Next Club Lunch Meeting
April 6, 2018 at Noon
Phase 2, 4009 Murray Place

March Board Meeting
March 27, 2018 at 5:30 pm
The Bedford Library
Community Room in Forest

.. March Birthdays ..

Tammy Mikkelson 03/05
Dave Burch 03/15
John Williams 03/25
Branden Bosch 03/26

The March Board Meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 27th, in the Community Room of the Bedford Library in Forest. All Exchange Club members are welcome to attend.